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“The FSHN departmental policy for graduate examinations allows for examinations via Zoom, 
Microsoft TEAMS, or other remote electronic media, provided that the examination is conducted 
with the simultaneous presence (either electronic or physical) of the entire supervisory 
committee and the student.” 


